
   PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

From 
 
The Assistant Registrar(Exams.-III), 
Panjab University, 
Chandigarh. 

To 
 

1. The Principal of all the affiliated Colleges, Panjab 
University, Chandigarh. 

2. The Chairpersons of all the Teaching Departments 
of Panjab University, Chandigarh. 

3. The Director, Panjab University Regional Centre, 
Hoshiarpur, Ludhiana and Muktsar. 

4. V.C. Office, D.U.I., C.O.E Office 
5. The Chairperson VVBIS & IS Sadhu Ashram, 

Hoshiarpur. 
6. All Head of Non-Teaching Branches, Pan jab 

University, Chandigarh. 

No.______________________                 Dated__________________________ 

Sub:-  Grant of Golden Chance to the students of all Professional Courses in May 2017, and 

Undergraduate/Postgraduate Courses (Annual System) in June 2017. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

               A Golden Chance has been granted to all Professional/Undergraduate/Postgraduate courses 

who have exhausted their all chances irrespective of the chances already availed, to take Re-

appear/Compartment Examinations/Improvement of the Performance/Deficient subject. The candidates 

will have to appear in Golden Chance to be held in May/June 2017 Examinations. 

           The Examination fee for the Golden Chance would be Rs.10,000/- for Postgraduate students per 

class and Rs.5000/- for Undergraduate students per class. The last date for submission of forms and fees 

is 20.4.2017 for availing the Golden Chance for May/June 2017 examinations. 

         SC/ST candidates will be granted 50% concession for the examination fees. 

          The candidates appearing under Annual System will fill Examination Form OFFLINE, which is 

available on P.U. website on the link http:/exams.puchd.ac.in/show-forms.php or can also be purchased 

from University Counter. 

         Yours faithfully, 

                     Sd/- 

            Assistant Registrar(Exams.-III) 


